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From:
Sent: 29 May 2022 15:00
To:
Cc:
Subject: Mortlake Brewery development

My husband and I continue to object to the Mortlake Brewery development proposals.   
The increase in congestion and detriment to air quality are fundamentally wrong.  The east/west and west/east 
congestion is unsustainable even at off peak times.  It is inconceivable to expect this to improve with a material 
increase in housing and a new school being proposed.  School runs always cause congestion.  Why propose a school 
in an already over congested place? 
Is there capacity for increased public transport?  Where will the links be?  Are there any waterborne solutions? 
Why are we losing a meaningful sports ground? 
 
Jennie Williams 
Barnes 
SW13 0NN 


